
MBA Monthly Meeting 09/02/2021 

 

 

Attendance: Matt Muller, Tiffany Kallenberger, Matt Kallenberger, Amber Louey, Alicia Hottenstein, 
Marty Gordon, Luke Woodward, Suzanne Allen, John Caruso, Thomas German, Mike Fosnot 

Treasurer Report: 

- $39,011.47 
• Rec  $24,954.26 
• Travel $ 14,057.21 

August meeting minutes approved 

Travel: 

- Decent turnout for tryouts 
- Definite teams for 9U, 11U, 12U, and 14U. Possible teams for 10U and 13U 
- 13U does not have enough players to field a team currently. 5 players declined a spot after 

tryouts. Possibly reaching out to other programs for players. 

Fall Ball: 

- Opening day is September 18th 
- 3 teams for age 7-9 and 2 teams for age 10-12 
- Partnering with Westminster, Winfield, and Hampstead 

Fundraising: 

- Will possibly form a fundraising committee 
- Reach out to Tiff Kallenberger for any possible fundraising opportunities 

Old Business: 

- Water Tank 
• Verbal approval for water tank. Can not be installed until football season is over 

- Field Maintenance Committee 
• Matt has been maintaining CTP, Luke has been maintaining MES, and Tony has been 

maintaining Cape Horn 
• Need to plan and make a sign-up sheet for maintaining the fields 
• Could offer service hours for help from teenagers 
• Need to start advertising dates for spring field clean up 
• Need to locate pins at Cape Horn 
• Need to check mound location on D field at CTP. Will check mounds when ball dirt is 

done 

New Business: 



- Travel Logo 
• Survey Monkey was sent out 

~ 56 out of 300 people voted 
• Blue Sox and Mayhem were the top 2 vote getters 
• Board will meet and decide how to proceed 

- Uniforms 
• If name/logo changes and a team has already purchased uniforms they may continue to 

use those uniforms for another season. 
• Want everyone to use the same uniform distributor 
• Rebel Sports Wear being used for Fall Ball season 

 
 

 

 

 

                         
 
 
 

 

 


